
CNA Board Meeting  - February 9, 2014 
 
Board Members Present: 
Jason Heck – President 
Robin Kelty 
Brett Short 
Allison Haas 
Alan Hammond, Secretary 
 
Meeting commenced at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Jason –  

• Approximately 220 neighborhood members signed upon on NextDoor.com,              
which is nearly half of the neighborhood. We will need to make an extra push 
to get more people signed up, as it will be the most effective means of 
immediate communication. 

 
• The $6,000 borrowed from the pool will be returned, as it was not needed. 

 
• There is a city application for a beautification grant that is due this week. We 

are going to apply for it. Possibly to be used for rubberized mulch for 
playground and garbage cans for the pool area. 

 
• Five people have volunteered to be on the Christmas decorations/lights 

committee. 
 
Brett – White neighborhood fence has been damaged in some areas from clearing of 
the brush and trees. Will need to be repaired. 
 
Robin –  

• May 16 and 17 will be the neighborhood garage sale. Not enough interest in               
 fall sale. 

  
• March 1 will be a neighborhood pre-spring gathering/get together. May post 

it on Nextdoor.com. 
 

• Possibly re-open the snack shack at the pool.  May do a trial for run on 
weekends early in the season.  

 
Brett – Check with pool board to see if they are interested in running the 
snack shack. 
 
Jason will ask Mike Schwarzel to see whether the pool board would be 
interested in the snack shack. 

 



Allison  
• Willow Oak may be starting a swim team that will ask to be added to our 

conference, which could detract from our own team. The new team may be 
linked to a club team.  

 
• Would a banner announcing swim team signups at the front of the 

neighborhood be possible?  Board members were unanimous that it would 
be appropriate for such a banner to be placed. 

 
Brett –  

• Would it be worth it to have an incentive for people to join Nextdoor.com? Or 
possibly set up a desk and catch people as they come to the pool and ask 
them to sign up. Matter will be researched and discussed at next meeting. 

 
Jason –  

• Tree planting in the front of the neighborhood will likely be at end of April. 
Need to order the trees.  It would be nice if we could get enough volunteers 
to have each person plant two trees. City has given us enough money for the 
first half of the planting. The second half of city grant money will come in the 
fall and the second half of the planting will take place at that time. 

 
• Swim team contract will be submitted for pool board review this week. 

 
Meeting adjourned 8:35 p.m. 
 


